CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA
MEMORANDUM
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN

DATE: November 8, 2018 MEMO NO.: P-18-16
TO: Planning and Development Board

VIA: Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager

FROM: Alexandra Carcamo, Principal Planner

SUBIJECT: Continued item from the September 6, 2018 meeting (15-DPV-08a, Parkside Place).
EXPLANATION:

This item was continued time and date certain to the November 8, 2018, Planning and Development Board
meeting.

Attachment I:  Revised rendering (railing)
Attachment Il: Amendment Package

Attachment Ill: Previous Planning and Development Board Package and Backup



